
 
 

 
 

When? October 15th-19th 
from 8am-4pm 

 
Where? Heber Springs 

Elementary Library 
 

  Who can go?  
                   All parents 

and 
students are 

welcome! 
 
 

Students will have the opportunity 
to visit the Book Fair with his/her 
class during school.  There will be 
additional time when students  
and parents are able to go back. 
Don’t forget to bring money! J  
	


